
Grand Ayatollah Sayyid Mohammed Saeed al-Hakeem received the Head of
Islamic Consultative Assembly's Commission on Foreign Policy and National

Security in Iran, Ala al-Deen Borujerdi 

 

 

His Eminence Sayyid al-Hakeem received the Head of Islamic Consultative Assembly's

Commission on Foreign Policy and National Security, Ala al-Deen Borujerdi, with his aides,

on Monday 20 April 2019.

The guest congratulated his Eminence on the occasion of the birth-anniversary of the Twelfth

-Imam (May God hasten his reappearance), and briefed him on his participation in the Inter

Parliamentary Conference in Baghdad.

He assured His Eminence of the work done to help those harmed by the rain floods in various

provinces of Iran.

His Eminence advised of the importance of investing in international conferences which



constructive dialogue, with the objective of working for the best interests of the people of

the region.

The meeting concluding with the respected guest expressing his thanks and appreciation to

His Eminence in giving him this opportunity to meet with him.
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